HEALTH RESEARCH SOCIETY OF CANTERBURY

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

<u>WEDNESDAY 6 APRIL 2017</u> <u>4:00pm</u>

Beaven Lecture Theatre, Level 7, University of Otago, Christchurch, 2 Riccarton Ave

Come join us for the Health Research Society of Canterbury's annual general meeting for 2016, to be held at The Beaven Lecture Theatre, Level 7, University of Otago, Christchurch.

The format will be:

4:00	AGM
4:30-4:55	Professor Gail Gillon, Pro Vice-Chancellor of the College of Education, Health and Human Development, University of Canterbury: "The University of Canterbury and the Health Precinct"
4:55-5:20	Professor David Murdoch, Dean of the University of Otago, Christchurch: "The University of Otago, Christchurch, and the Health Precinct."

Please RSVP for catering purposes (tracy.melzer@otago.ac.nz).

The Health Research Society of Canterbury (HRSC) provides a forum to encourage young researchers and for new work and ideas to be tested from more senior researchers. Membership is open to anyone with an interest in health research. We take a broad definition of "health research", with presentations coming from clinical, laboratory, and community-focussed work. The HRSC meets around five times a year for health researchers to present their work—we will be sending out a call for abstracts for our first two scientific meetings of the year very shortly. We have an active committee but would welcome any person interested in helping the society.

If you aren't already, you might like to consider becoming a member of the HRSC (a registered charity). Renewing your membership of the HRSC is a great way to show your support for health research in Canterbury. Your \$10 subscription pays for refreshments, contributes to the prizes, and ensures that you are advised of meetings.

For more information about the Society, see our website - http://www.hrsc.org.nz/